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BRYNTEG SCHOOL NEWS

On October 12th, Brynteg School opened its doors to welcome
Year 5 and Year & students, parents and carers for our Year 5 and
Year & Open Evening.

The Head Teacher and Deputy Head Teacher warmly welcomed
our guests, Our dedicated teachers led engaging practical

lesson sessions, providing an insight into the dynamic learning
opportunities Brynteg School offers. Students, parents, and
carers had their queries addressed, gaining valuable insights
inta the school's teaching methods, values, and support
systems,

The Open Evening was an overwhelming success and it was
lovely to see so many in attendance and exploring what our
school provizion has to offer. We are delighted to extend a
warm welcome to our new prospective students and their
farmilies, where we will be inviting them to participate in our
Transition programme throughout the year. This initiative
aims to build on a positive home-to-school relationship in
preparation for their enrolment in September 2024,

Jen L Davies

Communications Oficer

17000 COPIES



